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August Board Report
Napi Elementary’s Leadership Team has been focused on developing plans to support our
district’s 2021-2022 goals. Plans include preparing schedules, developing instructional tools,
and readying the campus to greet staff and students when campuses open.

Our building office staff, Kim BirdRattler and Shantell BirdRattler, are helping parents register
their students. Parents are able to stop at one campus to register all of their students. Students
and parents appear relieved to return to campus!

During SBE this summer, Napi’s Team identified the following focus areas: 1) Implementing
DESSA; 2) Implementing Amplify Science and Social Studies curriculums; 3) Implementing
Step Up To Writing; and 4) Implementing Eureka Math and Zearn.

These four focus areas will require huge amounts of effort and a pacing to ensures staff and
students don’t become overwhelmed. Pacing guides and professional development have been
designed with these concerns in mind. Our team will adjust and use flexibility in all actions, as
implementing this amount of new curriculum can become overwhelming. Once we become
more familiar with these curriculums, we will continue to share information in monthly board
reports.

Open House is scheduled for Thursday, August 19th. A flyer will be distributed to students via
mail, email, and social media. Students will receive backpacks with school supplies at this
time.

Enclosing, Napi is excited to welcome our team, students, and parents back to campus for the
2021-2022 school year! We will never take having our students on campus for granted again!
We have missed the wonderful energy they bring to campus daily!
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